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F - Address CONFIDENTIAL

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

The Chief Commissioner

Mr. Simon Overland UR G E NT
Victoria Police ) ’

Level 10, 437 Flinders Street

MELBOURNE VIC 3005

21 January‘2010

Dear Sir,
) Witness F

in writing to you, | refer to the following correspondence which | trust your members have
provided fo you:

(a) Letter from Deputy Commissioner Kieran Walshe (Walshe) to me dated 4 June
2009; . .

{b) Letter from Walshe to me dated 26 August 2009;

(c) letter from me to you dated 7 September 2009;

(d) letter from Walshe to me dated 14 September 2009;
(e) letter from me to you dated 28 September 2009,

(f) email from my Counsel to Superintendant Rod Wilson (Wilson) dated 10 November
2009;

! (9) letter from Victorian Government Solicitor's Office (VGSO) to Plper Alderman
) Lawyers dated 14 December 2009;

(R} letter from VGSO fo Piper Alderman Lawyers dated 31 ‘December 2009,

0] email from my Counsel to members of the Petra Task Force dated 16 January 2010;
and .

() letter from Piper Alderman Lawyers to VGSO dated 18 January 2010.
For your assistance, a further copy of the above correspondence is enclosed.

The purpose of this letter is not to repeat the matters which have been the subject of my
earlier correspondsnce. Rather, the purpose of this letter is to inform you of my current
personal circumstances, draw your altention to the immediate issues relating to the
prosecution of Paul Noel Dale (Dale), and implore you to reconsider the position adopted by
Victoria Police with respect to me.













